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Hardware Update 
As of November 9, 2015 the 263C Cellular Communication Module is being manufactured using a Telit 
CDMA modem.  The updated 263C with the Telit modem will begin shipping as existing 263C inventories 
are depleted approximately the week of December 7th. The Model 263C/381-2 began shipping with the 
Telit modem as of November 17th. 

Cellular Modem 

The Telit CDMA modem is replacing the current Enfora CDMA modem but with no differences in modem 
operation.  The Telit modem and Enfora modem are both fully supported by SecureCom Wireless 
services. 

The following DMP panel firmware updates are necessary when using the 263C Telit modem.  The 
firmware updates provide operation for both the Telit and Enfora modems. 

 XT30/XT50 Firmware Version 123 (6/10/15) or higher which was released on 6/15/2015. 

 XR150/XR350/XR550 Firmware Version 109 (8/18/15) or higher which was released on 8/31/2015. 

 

The newer Telit 263C modules will be built on the PC-0135 printed circuit board as level A hardware.  
The Enfora 263C was built on the PC-0145 Level B PCB.   

   

 

Additional Information: The Model 464-263C Cellular Communication Module will continue to be 
manufactured using the Enfora modem to remain compatible with the older XR100 and XR500 Control 
Panels. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


